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Congressman Vern Buchanan (FL-13) says Congress must reduce spending and balance the
budget.

  

Washington, D.C. U.S. Rep. Vern Buchanan (FL-13) today commended both parties in the
House for taking steps this week to restrict congressional earmarks and reduce spending.
Click  here to continue reading the release...
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http://buchanan.house.gov/index.php?option=com_content&amp;task=view&amp;id=4042&amp;Itemid=167

